
 
 
 
 
The Book Character Parade is fast approaching and will be held this Friday 28th August. The 
staff at GPS are looking forward to dressing up as book/movie characters just as much as the 
students are. You just never know what characters will appear in our school on Friday! 
 
Hoping that all students have started to organise their costumes 
for this exciting day. Unfortunately this year due to COVID19 
restrictions, this will be a strictly no visitors event. 
 
For those new to Book Character Parade, if your child’s costume is 
comfortable and practical to wear they may wear it all day (as long 
as they are still wearing sensible, closed in shoes, and can wear 
their hat in the playground ). If the costume is large or 
complicated, their teacher or another member of staff will assist 
them just prior to the parade. 
 
We are looking forward to one of our favourite days of the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
In other Library News: 
 
The Premier's reading challenge is drawing to a close this Friday the 28th of August. For those 
students participating in the challenge please finalise your reading log. For more information 
students can see Mrs Penfold in the library during their lunch time. 

 Issue 6 of Bookclub is out. Cash orders to the library in the red box. Online orders are 
also available. All orders close on Friday the 11th September, Week 6. 
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* Next week our Year 5 students will participate in a new online reading and numeracy check in 
assessment. These assessments from the NSW Department of Education support schools to 
assess and monitor students learning following the period of learning from home. The Check in 
assessments will supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing in 
literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specially to student needs. 
Year 3 students will undertake the Check in assessments later this term.  
 
* Referring to Miss McDonagh’s letter after the Department’s new COVID guidelines were 
introduced, any student who has cold or flu symptoms must have a COVID test and return a 
negative result, be symptom free or have a doctor’s certificate clearance before they can return 
to school. Alternatively, they must be kept home from school for 10 days and be symptom free 
for 3 days before returning.  
 
If a child presents to school with cold and flu symptoms, we will call home and have them 
collected from sick bay. 
 
As part of this new ruling, it is important for parents to explain in full why their child was away 
from school. If a child is away due to an ear infection or a broken arm for example, they can 
return to school when they can. If a reason given by a parent is simply “unwell” we are obliged by 
the new guidelines to investigate further and ask that the child be tested if they were home due 
to a cold. 
 
The Department and our school are working hard to keep all of our students and families safe. 
We appreciate your understanding and assistance in following the new rules. 
 
* We collectively completed 3247 laps of the tracks….the Wheelathon last Friday was an 
awesome day. The students were all smiling and happy to be outside either riding, scooting or 
walking to help raise money for our school. We posted many many photos on our Facebook page. 
 
It is now time to return the sponsorship money. Please send in the sponsorship form and 
collected money to your child’s teacher. There are some great prizes to be won both individually 
and as class groups. 
 
A HUGE thankyou to Mrs Fletcher for all of her hard work in organising this event. 

  

 

 

Just briefly….. 



 
 
 
 

Over the last few weeks all classes have learnt about road and bike safety. To reinforce these 
important messages,  at our Heel n Wheelathon  we had two constables to speak to all the 
students about road safety. Today we have placed this parent information about road and bike 
safety in this week’s newsletter. 

Road Safety 


